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February 7, 2018 

 

Mr. Jeff Marootian 

Director 

District of Columbia Department of Transportation 

55 M Street, SE, Suite 400  

Washington, DC 20003 

 

 Re: Angled Parking 1300 & 1400 Blocks 6th Street  

  

Dear Director Marootian, 

 

 Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6E conducted a public meeting on Tuesday, 

February 6, 2018 at the Watha T. Daniel/Shaw Library, 1630 7th Street, NW, to consider 

the above-referenced matter. 

 

 At the Commission’s meeting, duly noticed and with this case listed in the notice, 

with a quorum present (six out of seven Commissioners required to be in attendance to 

achieve a quorum), ANC 6E voted in favor (5 in favor, 0 opposed, and 1 abstention) to 

support the request to extend the allowance of angled parking on the 1300 and 1400 

Blocks 6th Street until 6:30pm each Sunday.  

 

 During the meeting, the Commission heard from constituents representing 

differing views of the angled parking on the aforementioned blocks, but found an 

extension until 6:30pm of the current parking arrangement was permissible.  Therefore, 

we encourage DDOT to approve the request to extend the angled parking.  

 

 Please confirm receipt of this correspondence and do advise us as to when we 

should expect the new policy to take effect providing there are no negative concerns from 

DDOT. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

     

  
  Alexander T. Marriott 

  Chair 

  ANC 6E 


